
 

 

Ref: 023/16 

 

23rd February 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

As a result of your son helping with Basketball coaching and officiating they have been chosen to attend the 

South Central & South Liverpool School Sport Partnership (LSSP) Basketball Young Officials Course (which 

includes Level 1 Referee and Table Official course). This will enable them to further help lead clubs in and out 

of school.  

The course will take place as follows:  

Date: Thursday 25th February    

Time: 9.15am – 3.15pm 

Venue: Kings Leadership Academy (UAL) 

Students go straight to King Leadership Academy for 9am in practical clothing, they should also bring with 

them a packed lunch. Pupils will be dismissed from Kings at 3.15pm once the course has finished so please 

make alternative arrangements if necessary.  

Please note a member of St Margaret’s staff will not be in attendance all day but students will be supervised by 

Liverpool School Sport Partnership (LSSP), fully DBS cleared staff and First aid will also be onsite.  

If you are happy for your son/daughter to attend the course please sign the permission slip below and return to 

Mrs Dunne on Wednesday 24th February.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs N Dunne  

Head of P.E. 

ndunne@stmargaretsacademy.com  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip to: Mrs N Dunne - Basketball Young Officials Course - Thursday 25th February 2016 

Student: _____________________________________________________   Form: ________________________ 

I give permission for my son/daughter to attend the Basketball Young Officials Course at Kings Leadership 

Academy on Thursday 25th February 2016. I understand that alternative transport home should be arranged 

and students will be supervised by LSSP staff.  

Signed: _______________________________________________________ (parent/carer) Date: _________________________ 

mailto:ndunne@stmargaretsacademy.com

